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CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Dates for your diary 
2021 

 7th July—Teddy Bears 
Picnic 

 9th July - FOS Framble 

 14th July - Yrs 1/2 Whitby 
Trip 

 19th July - PE Week 

 20th July - Class R Thorp 
Perrow trip 

 21st July - Leavers’ Lunch 
for whole school 

 21st July - Year 6 ‘Ball in 
the Hall’ 

 22nd July - Yrs 3/4 Carlton 
Lodge Adventure Day  

 23rd July - Year 6 Leavers 
Assembly  

 23rd July - School closes 
for Summer Holidays  
normal staggered times  

 7th September - School re
-opens for Autumn Term 

 

 

    

          

 

A Saxon King comes to Carlton Miniott 
The Secret Garden was transformed into a Saxon Burial Ground earlier in the week.  
The Years 3 and 4 children were able to meet the King who was buried at Sutton 
Hoo and learnt about all the things that were discovered when archaeologists dug 
up the mysterious mound. 

Covid 
Unfortunately, we had to close the Reception Bubble this week due to a       
positive Covid test.  Fortunately, following a negative PCR test we were able to 
open the Bubble again today.  I was not expecting to be able to open again and 
I apologise to parents who had made alternative arrangements for next week.  
If this happens again we will improve our communication with you. 
 

You will have received a letter from the CEO of the Trust highlighting the new 
symptoms.  I would be grateful if you would continue to support us in trying to 
keep our school open.   



2 

 

I s s u e  3 4  ( 2 0 / 2 1 )  -  2 n d  J u l y  2 0 2 1  

CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY 

 

 

 

 

    

          

 

New Playing Equipment 
Next week we are having new equipment fitted on our school field.  Whilst this is 
being done will you please keep your children away from this area when you are 
collecting them at the end of the school day. 

Reading Challenge 
The Library will be launching their Summer Challenge with the children next 
week.  Please encourage your child to get involved over the holidays. 

Teddy Bears Picnic 
Next Wednesday is our Teddy Bears Picnic.  The children may bring in a Teddy 

Bear to join them for the Picnic.  Anyone who has not booked a school lunch     

already with the School Office, via the on-line booking form, will need to bring 

their own packed lunch on this day. 

Advice for Parents 
Please find below a very useful link, you may like to take a look at, for those     
parents/carers who may be struggling with your child/ren sleeping. 
 

https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/north-yorkshire-free-webinars-for-parents-carers/ 
 

FOS Framble 
On Friday (9th July) it is the FOS Fancy Dress Ramble.  The children may come to 

school dressed up as a book character on this day.  The children will be walking 

down to Carlton Lodge and walking around the grounds and back to school.  

Don’t forget to collect sponsorship for this event, please. 

Bags2School 
The Friends of School will be holding another Bags2School event on the weekend 

of 17th/18th July.  The trailer will be parked at the ground’s entrance gate over 

the weekend for you to put your bags in.  They will be collected first thing on the 

Monday morning, 19th July. 

https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/north-yorkshire-free-webinars-for-parents-carers/
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More information can be found on the school website:-  

www.carltonminiottacademy.org 

Summer Holiday Clubs  
St Oswald's, Sowerby Methodist & St Mary's Church are once again organising a 
Holiday Club in August for all children in primary schools.  
 
Please see attached an information sheet and booking form or contact  
Mrs Alderson directly if you would like your child to attend. 
 
Pauline Alderson 07792 042941 
Children & Youth Development Worker 
St. Oswald's Church, Sowerby. 
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Holiday Club 2021 
 

 

 

After much thought and consideration our team of children’s workers from the local 

churches have decided to make a few changes to how we organize our annual holiday 

club. We are aware that restrictions are likely to be lifted on 19th July but that 

does not mean Covid will just disappear and our priority is to make sure we offer a 

safe environment for children and leaders when we meet in person for a fun time 

hearing bible stories, making crafts, singing, using creative prayers and having messy 

games. The holiday club is suitable for all children who attend primary school. 

 

We have organized a marquee which will have open sides allowing fresh air to flow 

through, it will be set up on the field next to the Parochial Hall, all our activities will 

be held in here rather than inside the hall, we can access the hall for use of toilets 

and kitchen when necessary.  

 

The biggest change will be that we are only accepting up to 20 children each day so 

booking is essential, places will be given to a first come, first served basis. If 

there are spaces available you can book your child in for more than one session. Each 

session will be from 10am-12noon. We are planning to set up a facebook page so chil-

dren can access stories & clips on the days they are not attending. 

 

On Sunday 8th August we hope to invite families to join us for a picnic at 12noon to 

share a grand finale of the week on the field, more information about his will be 

available nearer the time. 

 

Please see the booking form on the reverse of this letter. Once you have completed 

the form return before July 14th to:- 

 

Pauline Alderson 20 South Terrace, Sowerby, Thirsk.  YO7 1RH    Telephone 

07792042941 

or contact pauline@stoswaldsowerby.org.uk for further information. 

mailto:pauline@stoswaldsowerby.org.uk
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Superheroes Holiday Club Weds 4th-Saturday 8th August 2021 
 

 I will contact you to confirm your booking and send out a full consent form for 

your child once I have received this registration form. 

Name of child/children :-   Age    

 Address:-    Telephone:-  
 

Name of school    Name of friend 

                          
 

The cost of a session is £3 per child £5 for 2 children & £8 for 3 children of the 

same family. I enclose   Please do not put cash in the post 
 

 

Signed:-   email address:-  
 

 

Any cheques should be made payable to St Oswald’s Church PCC 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

We would like to offer spaces to as many families as possible, at least one day to 

anyone who applies. If you would like more than one day please add a 2nd & 3rd 

choice, if we do find we have the spaces we will share them out to all who apply. 

Please tick the boxes you would like your child to attend Holiday Club 

 

    Weds   Thurs      Friday   Sat 

    4th Aug  5th Aug     6th Aug  7thAug  

 

1st choice    

 

 

2nd choice    

  
 
 

3rd choice    
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 


